Republic of the Phitippines
Bepartnent of Education
Region III

: SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN
e

July 14, 2024

To: Public Schools District Supervisors _
Elementary and Secondary School Heads/OICs
All Others Concerned

This is to announce the conduct of the validation of implemented researches on July 15
— August 2021 as part of ensuring quality and integrity of research initiatives in the division.
Research proponents and their immediate supervisor shall be notified on the schedule prior to
the actual date of the validation. The validation will be-done via Google Meet. The meeting/link
will be sent one (1) hour before the scheduled validation.

Dissemination of the contents of this letter to all concerned is desired.

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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